
Dance Auditions @ Manly West 2024. 

 
The process of the 2024 Dance auditions will commence Week 6, continue in Week 7 and 

Week 8, if needed. An EOI will be offered at lunch on Monday and Wednesday of Week 6. 

The group will be announced in Week Nine, after auditions. 

The Regional Dance Festival takes place Monday 17th June to Sunday 30th June 2024 (inclusive). We 

do require that if you are planning a family holiday that your child does not audition as we 

can’t make any specific performance date requests.  

The festival is hopefully accepting three dance groups from our school, with a new 

maximum number of 24 students per group. Every member who performs in the festival 

will incur a fee of more than $100.  

The groups will perform three times at the Glen Street Theatre, two live performances 

and the other will be a pre-recorded video (which you and your child could be in the 

audience together).  

There will be a Senior Girls Groups, which will be open for girls from only Year 5 & 6 (2024), 

a Boys Group in which boys from Years 3-6 (2024) and a Junior Girl’s Group (2024). All are 

invited to audition. 

The Dance committee and I are looking forward to observing all the talented and 

interested dancers at the auditions. All students are responsible for listening to the times 

and locations for all rehearsals. No special clothing or footwear is required. 

Becky Wilson 
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